
 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mirasol Village Early Childhood Education Center in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment 

Agency located at 801 12th Street, Sacramento, CA 95814.  

 

The funding would be used for construction of the proposed on-site Early Childhood Education 

Center, which will provide families with access to a high-quality program that will enable parents to 

attend school, and to secure employment in the rapidly growing Sacramento economy. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 


